
 
 

FESTIVE PERIOD 2020 
 
 

Over the festive period, we will be open 
Monday the 21st - Wednesday the 23rd of December 

and  
Monday the 28th - Wednesday the 30th of December. 

 
 

From Tuesday the 15th of December, we will not be offering our lunch menu for the rest of December. 
 

Dining options from Tuesday the 15th of December: 
 

RESTAURANT 

LUNCH                                            DINNER 
                                                 3 course menu or Tasting Menu                                  Tasting Menu Only 

(no lunch menu available) 
 

CHEF’S TABLE 

LUNCH                                            DINNER 
                                    Tasting Menu Only                                            Chef’s Table Tasting Menu Only 
 
 
 
 

 
Following this, the restaurant will close for a winter break 

and we will return for lunch service on Tuesday 26th January. 


